ANNOUNCEMENT

PPC S.A. announces that, due to the increased inflows in the reservoirs of the Hydro Power Plants (HPP), which resulted from the increased rainfalls and snowfalls during the recent days, in combination with the already high water reserves, it is necessary to take immediate measures for the security of the dams, the avoidance of flooding, etc. 
For this reason, PPC has to substantially increase its hydro generation over the next period to the maximum possible level.

Water Inflows and HPP Reserves Data (GWh)

	
	2008
	2009
	2010

	Month
	Water Inflows
	HPP

Reserves
	Water Inflows
	HPP

Reserves
	Water Inflows
	HPP

Reserves

	December
	448
	1.357
	914
	2.235
	
	

	January
	243
	1.382
	896
	2.023
	708
	2.194

	February

(1-21)
	145
	1.372
	583
	2.252
	1.050
	2.655


Athens, February 23nd, 2010
